			 




		[image: ]

	
	PSNC Newsletter

	
	Wednesday 21st September 2022




	[image: ]

		
	
	

	
	This newsletter from PSNC is sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays. It contains important information for those that work in the community pharmacy sector.

In this update: Discount Deduction Changes webinar; price concessions webinar recording; Workforce Wellbeing survey; BOPA cancer training.

Reminder to book for PSNC's Discount Deduction Changes Webinar
PSNC will be hosting a webinar about changes to the discount deduction system on Wednesday 12th October at 7.30pm. 

The webinar will help to address why changes are being made to discount deduction, how the new discount rates were arrived at, and what the impact on individual pharmacies may be. There will be an opportunity for viewers to ask questions at the end.

Register for the webinar

Price Concessions Webinar now available on-demand
Around 750 people registered for PSNC's Price Concessions webinar which aimed to provide community pharmacy contractors with a better understanding of how the price concession system operates and PSNC’s work in this area. Nine in ten said they would recommend the webinar to others, with 87% saying that they found it useful. 

Watch the webinar

RPS Workforce Wellbeing Survey
The Royal Pharmaceutical Society (RPS) is running its fourth annual Workforce Wellbeing survey in partnership with Pharmacist Support. This year, the survey is focussed on exploring some of the obstacles preventing workforce wellbeing measures being implemented in practice.

The survey is open to pharmacists in all settings, including students, and you do not need to be a member of RPS to take part. The deadline to complete the survey is 14th October 2022.
Complete the survey 

'Let's communicate cancer' training
Contractors are reminded that the British Oncology Pharmacy Association's (BOPA) 'Let's Communicate Cancer' training has now been added to the Health Education England e-learning for healthcare website. The course is aimed at all members of the pharmacy team and consists of four modules aimed at helping pharmacy team members to communicate better with their patients about cancer.

Learn more about this training
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